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Dear Families,

Genesee Health System is happy to have an additional resource available to you to
help with any attendance issues you may be having. The Attendance Support
Alliance is a program where a mental health screen is being offered to any youth and
their families in Genesee County that may be in need of mental health services.

The purpose of the Attendance Support Alliance is to meet with youth who are
struggling with school attendance. You would meet with the Diversion Coach, who is
a master’s level clinician, who will complete a voluntary mental health screen during
an appointment and share the results with the youth and yourself. The screening
results will include recommendations and assistance in getting into services if
needed.

Following the referral and screening, you and your child will be connected with local
services to best fit your individual needs. Families are not obligated to follow
through with recommendations and the Diversion Coach will be available for follow
up with youth, families, and schools.

If you are interested in learning more about these services, please contact:
Jennifer Strommer, LLMSW
Diversion Coach
Genesee Health System; Child and Family Services
806 Tuuri Place
Flint, MI 48503
Phone: 810.496.5154

Email: jstrommer@genhs.org
Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Jennifer Strommer, LLMSW
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